Hello MTMS and MTHS Parents and Guardians,

Now that our campus construction is complete, parents and guardians have three drop off and
pick up locations for their children. Recently, we have seen an increase in drop offs and pick
ups occurring in non-designated areas.

Prior to the start of the 2022-2023 school year the Middle School and High School sent out the
information below regarding drop off and pick up information for our campus.

o 22-23 Student Drop Off/Pick Up Map
o 22-23 Student Drop Off/Pick Up Video

Every day we bring a combined 3500+ people onto campus. To ensure staff and student
safety, as well as adequate traffic flow, please do not drop students off on the access roads
or in parking lots. That minimal saving of time puts our staff, students, and parents at risk and
negatively impacts travel in our parking lots. Please only use the three, designated drop off and
pick up loops that exist on campus. Additionally, please obey all traffic signs, speed limits, and
use caution at arrival and dismissal times for the safety of our MT community.

Thank you for your assistance in keeping our campus safe.
MTMS and MTHS Administration
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